
Girls and Boys of Destiny Foundation 
10869 N. Scottsdale Road  
Ste. 103 PMB 2008 
Scottsdale, AZ 85254 
girlsandboysofdestiny1@gmail.com 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Date: 
 
Donor: 
 
Address: 
 
 
On behalf of the Girls and Boys of Destiny Foundation, we sincerely thank you for your 
generous donation of $ ________________. Your support allows us to continue our mission 
of empowering individuals to thrive by providing essential resources and opportunities for a 
better life. 
 
This letter serves as a receipt for your charitable contribution. In accordance with IRS 
regulations, we confirm that no goods or services were exchanged for your donation. This 
contribution is tax-deductible to the extent permitted by law. Any good faith estimate of the 
value of goods, if applicable, will be treated as fair market value. 
 
Girls and Boys of Destiny Foundation is a tax-exempt organization under section 501 (c) (3) 
of the Internal Revenue Code. Our EIN is 99-4696614. 
 
We truly appreciate your generosity and commitment to our cause. Your support makes a 
meaningful impact, and we are grateful to have you as a partner in our mission.  
 
With gratitude, 
 
 
Electa M. Randolph 
President 
Girls and Boys of Destiny Foundation 
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